
Flood Information for City of Altoona, WI Residents 
 

Eau Claire County Emergency Management has shared with the City of Altoona that sand and 

sandbags are expected to be available for residents who live along Lake Altoona shores around 

12:00 (noon) today at the boat landing parking lot at Lake Altoona County Park in Altoona.   

 

As new information becomes available, the City of Altoona will share it immediately on the 

City’s social media.  Please check for updates on Facebook, Twitter or the City’s web-site at 

www.ci.altoona.wi.us. 

 

 
 

 


